Housing, Community & Emergency Services Department
South East Area Office

To the Chairperson and Members of the
South East Area Committee

Naming and numbering proposal for a development at 5 Hanover Quay

5HQ/5CH
A request has been received from McGill Planning Ltd., 7 Fitzwilliam Street Upper, Dublin 2
to name an office development at 5 Hanover Quay. It is proposed to name the office
development “5HQ” with the postal address “5 Hanover Quay / 5 Cé Hanover’ thus
maintaining the current postal address.
The development is indicated on the drawing R.M. 37036.

The Heritage Officer considers the proposed name appropriate.

The name proposed is considered suitable and is recommended for approval.

Rose Kenny
Area Manager
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